
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

February 27, 2023 
 
 
 

TOPIC: Limited Out of District Schools of Choice for 2023-2024 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept 
the recommendation of the Superintendent to participate in Limited Out of District 
Schools of Choice under Section 105 and 105c for the 2023-2024 school year. 
Openings to include no more than 185 seats in kindergarten through sixth grade. 
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
Section 105 & 105c Limited Schools of Choice will bring additional revenue to the 
District in the amount of approximately $1,600,000 if all seats are filled. In addition to 
the additional revenue, these placements will help rebalance class size and fill gaps at 
various locations throughout our schools without negatively impacting class size. Also, 
strategic placement of Schools of Choice students helps to reduce the possibility of 
kindergarten overflow and combination classrooms.   
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Added revenue to the general fund – up to $1,600,000. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
William Green, Director of Elementary Programs and District Services  
Kevin Etue, Director of Secondary Programs and District Services 
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